
 

December 14th, Meeting called to order at 6:00pm by President Paul Hagen. 

No minutes or Treasurer’s report were read from previous meeting as this was a short meeting before our 
Holiday party at Backwater’s Bar & Grill.   

 

Partnering with Pelco Mudd Nutz with the new building on Zimmer Rd to house our equipment: 

Oneida County property on Zimmer Road for 40’x56’ building.  County would own the building however it would belong 
to Pelco Mudd Nutz and Hodag 4-Wheelers clubs if we decide to partner with Pelco Mudd Nutz.  The building would 
house all equipment for both clubs, building would not have electricity.  Oneida County to hold liability insurance on the 
building and both clubs would insure their own equipment.  Payments would be made directly to the financial institution 
of the loan.  

32 members were present for voting. 

Voting took place by a show of hands: 

Yes: 27 
No: 5 

The vote was passed as YES to move forward in partnering with the Pelco Mudd Nutz with the new building on 
Zimmer Road. 

 

Election of Officers was held by a show of hands, and all three were re-elected unanimously: 

President: Paul Hagen (re-elected) 

Treasurer: Diane DeGrand (re-elected) 

Trail Coordinator: John Knudsen (re-elected) 

  

 

No meetings for the months of January / February / March 2022 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:25pm.   
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